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AF/DM 
 
28th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to announce that a residential visit for our Year 6 pupils has now been booked at 
Blue Peris Mountain Activity Centre (based in Snowdonia - North Wales). 
 
The visit will take place on Monday 24th June 2024 until 28th June 2024; they will be able to take 
part in some amazing activities and even have some time to enjoy the beach. At this stage, we have 
yet to confirm the programme, but it is anticipated that some of these will be: coasteering, sea 
traversing, gorge walking, mine exploration and mountain climbing. 
 
Accommodation is in the form of dorms and all bedding will be provided.  
 
The cost of this residential will be £323.00, which includes: indoor accommodation, all food, drinks, 
activities and travel to and from the centre in Wales. Initially, we are asking for a non-refundable 
deposit of £68, which would be due by 31st October 2023 – this deposit would secure your child a 
place on the trip.  
 
Below is a payment plan to help you budget for payment of the trip. The total cost will be £323.00 
 
Breakdown payment scheme 2023/2024 
 

Deposit: total due by      31.10.23 £68 

Further payment due by 30.11.23 £42.50 

Further payment due by 31.01.24 £42.50 

Further payment due by 29.02.24 £42.50 

Further payment due by 31.03.24 £42.50 

Further payment due by 30.04.24 £42.50 

Final payment due by 31.05.24 £42.50 

 
The payment plan must be adhered to and once payment has been made it is non-refundable. 
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The Blue Peris Mountain Outdoor Activity Centre delivers enjoyable and well-organised residential 
trips, so I am sure the centre will provide a well-earned reward for the hard work that our pupils 
will have put in during their time in Year 6. 
 
We would like to emphasise that inclusion on the trip assumes that your child is consistently well 
behaved throughout the school year and can demonstrate the positive values in their behaviour as 
promoted by the school. If their behaviour dips below what is expected regarding their behaviour 
score or number of incidents, your child may be removed from the trip. Unfortunately, you will not 
be refunded the payments that you have made. Attendance also needs to remain in line with the 
school target of 96%. 
 
Please place the deposit on Arbor by the 31st October 2023 to secure your child’s place for the visit. 
There is a maximum of 50 spaces on the trip, so places will be allocated on a first come, first served 
basis and the trip will close once full which may be before the deposit due date – please complete 
parental consent and payment of deposit via Arbor 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any concerns or queries about this trip. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Mrs Finch 
Year 6 Leader 
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